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For the first three weeks after half term, our topic is ‘Changes’ and we will be 
exploring the transformation from young to adult.
Humans – We will be thinking about how we have changed since we were babies. 
Birds – We will learn all about the story of The Ugly Duckling. Hopefully, we will have 
some eggs in an incubator that we can watch hatch in the classroom!
Butterflies – We will learn all about the story of The Very Hungry Caterpillar and 
explore the butterfly’s life cycle.  The children will have the opportunity to watch 
caterpillars in a special butterfly garden habitat as they change into chrysalides 
and then butterflies which we will then release into the wild!

Following our meeting on Monday, please 
continue to support your child by reading 
with them daily, practising high frequency 

words and numerating your environment!  If 
you have any questions at all, please ask 

Miss Fletcher-Jones or Mrs Riley.

FOUNDATION FLYER
Talking Topic

Helping at Home

Baby Photographs
As part of our topic on ‘Changes’ we are going to be looking at babies and how 
they grow and change. Please could you upload to ILD a photo of your child when 
they were a baby.  The children can they have a go at guessing which photo 
belongs to which child! 

Fun Facts

As we are focusing on changes, 
we thought it would be fun for 
your children to find out a fun 

fact from a grandparent. What 
do you think has changed the 
most since you were a child? 
Again, please share on ILD.

We wish you all a safe, healthy and relaxing half term break and look 
forward to seeing the children refreshed and ready to learn on Monday 

19th February.


